
From: Muchmore, Dennis (GOV)
Sent: Friday, March 29, 2013 1:31 PM
To: Snyder, [PPI]
Subject: FW: KWA

Both Dan and Andy believe that the discussions held in the past with DWSD and Flint have been contentious and not fruitful. What we are going to do is tell Flint that if they believe it is in Flint's interest they should sign and submit to Andy for his approval. Brom will tell them that. At the same time we will inform DWSD that this is happening and if they want to make a last attempt they should do so during the period of time that Andy is deliberating on his counter signature. Dan does not believe that DWSD has been straight and doesn't think they will offer anything and Andy concurs. Under any circumstances Flint will have to deal with DWSD on the present delivery system and that may create some negotiations but it's doubtful they will be significant.

We will encourage DWSD to make an attempt. We did call them together as recently as November to negotiate and those discussions were not successful. Andy and Dan will make one last effort.

-----Original Message-----

From: Dillon, Andy (Treasury)
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2013 6:18 PM
To: Snyder, [PPI]; Muchmore, Dennis (GOV); Roberts, John (GOV); Wyant, Dan (DEQ)
Cc: Stibitz, Brom (Treasury); Fraser, Roger (Treasury); Saxton, Thomas (Treasury)
Subject: KWA

Governor, based upon today's presentations to the DEQ by the City of Flint, KWA and the engineering firm (Tucker Young) Treasury hired to vet the options as to whether Flint should stay with DWSD or join KWA, I am recommending we support the City of Flint's decision to join KWA. The City's EM, Mayor and City Council all support this decision. Dan Wyant likewise concurs and will confirm via email.

We have a briefing call tomorrow morning with Dennis and John to provide more background as to why we reached this conclusion. Flint's EM wants to sign the resolution asap as the project is moving forward with or without them and their participation affects the design and the construction season is upon them.

I assume DWSD will make a last ditch effort to save the customer but I will not advise them of my recommendation until we brief Dennis and John.

Regards,

Andy

Sent from my iPad